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Ohio Sunset Review Committee 
Agency Questionnaire  

 
 
 
Agency Name ____________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Point of Contact ___________________________________________ 
 
 
Agency’s primary purpose and its various goals and objectives  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Continuing Education Committee

Doug Dumolt, Director of Law Enforcement Operation 

The commission and the committee's primary purpose is to determine the type of continuing 
education required for sheriffs to complete the requirements of division (E) of section 311.01 of 
the Revised Code. Additionally, the committee approves the courses offered by OPOTA and 
third parties that sheriffs may attend to complete the continuing education requirement. OPOTA 
publishes an approved list of those courses on its website for ease of reference. The 
commission maintains a list of approved trainings that sheriffs may attend to complete the 
continuing education requirement. Currently, sheriffs are required to complete sixteen (16) 
hours of continuing education each year under ORC 311.01(E).
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Agency’s past and anticipated workload, number of staff required to complete workload, and total 
number of staff 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Ohio Attorney General's office does not supply direct support in the way of staffing or 
resources to the Committee.
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Agency’s past and anticipated budgets and its sources of funding 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Members of the continuing education committee do not receive compensation for their service 
on the committee. The budget of the Ohio Attorney General's Office does not financially support 
the needs of the Committee.
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Number of members of its governing board or other governing entity and their compensation, if any 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

There are no fewer than five (5) and no more than seven (7) members of the Committee per 
ORC 109.80 (B). Including but not limited to representatives from the Ohio Peace Officer 
Training commission and sheriffs of Ohio. Members are recommended by the Buckeye States 
Sheriffs Association to the Attorney General who makes the official appointment. Currently 
there are six (6) sheriffs on the Committee. There is no compensation for participating as a 
member of this Committee from state resources.
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Additional notes 
 


